
DHCS & CHCF Developing Health
Equity Roadmap

04.23.24

California’s Department of Health Care Services (DHCS), along with the California Health Care Foundation (CHCF), continue to

make progress on their recently launched Health Equity Roadmap initiative to advance health equity among Medi-Cal

enrollees and eliminate health disparities they currently face. This endeavor is an ongoing, phased process, which seeks to

create a more equitable and person-centered health delivery system for California’s largest public health program. What is

most promising about this latest policy-driven effort is that DHCS/CHCF are directly engaging Medi-Cal members from across

the state to hear their concerns and better understand what they perceive is working with the current program and what

needs fixing. In addition, DHCS/CHCF are working with payors, local governments, providers, community-based

organizations, and other stakeholders to help pinpoint opportunities that will clearly lead to advancing health equity among

the most underserved of Medi-Cal’s beneficiaries, especially BIPOC communities.
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